SEPTEMBER DISCIPLINARY REPORT
The case regarding the incident that took place during the Perranporth v St. Agnes game on 19th August is still on-going. I hope that the case can be heard shortly. The RFU have appointed a Chair and he working closely with myself, RFU Discipline and other CB panel members appointed to hear the case.
We had our first red card of the season to deal with on week 3 of the league season. Reg 9:12 strike, during the Regional 2 South West game Truro v North Petherton. Truro have given their player a 5 match ban as this particular player had  red card in January this year for a similar offence. The CRFU Disciplinary Panel felt any mitigation was not appropriate given the player’s previous poor disciplinary record, so he was given a 6 match ban, top mid-range sanction for this offence. Truro have been informed. 
I attended CRRS meeting on the 20th September at Truro RFC and look forward to greater co-operation moving forward. Referee numbers are an issue at present. 
The RFU Discipline Training at Launceston went very well, we had good numbers from Cornwall and everyone appreciated the day.    

Bill Hooper
CRFU Discipline Secretary

